Zoom has been responding to unexpected users entering meetings and sharing inappropriate content. This has happened to schools, businesses and non-profit organizations.

Zoom has

## Meeting Hosts can force the meeting controls to always display for ready access

https://csuohio.zoom.us/profile/setting

Enable "Always show meeting control toolbar" (About 1/3 of the way down the screen)

## Important recommendation for teachers

Teachers: We encourage you to NOT post pictures of your virtual class on social media or elsewhere online. While it's fun to share in the excitement of connecting over Zoom, we are particularly committed to protecting the privacy of users and discourage publicly posting images of students, especially minors, in a Zoom virtual classroom.

## Get Zooming securely

You can also check out this video on securing your virtual classroom from the Zoom team: Additionally, we've compiled several great resources to help teachers and administrators — even the most technology-challenged ones — get quickly trained on Zoom and pick up some best practices for educating over Zoom.

YouTube Link: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=p1IMmOujc9c&